
BROOK FOREST WATER DISTRICT  
 

NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING 2018 BUDGET 
 
 
 NOTICE is hereby given that a proposed 2018 Budget has been submitted to the Brook 

Forest Water District for the calendar year 2018;  that a copy of such proposed 2018 Budget has 

been filed in the office of the attorney for the District at 29212 Rainbow Hill Road, Evergreen, 

Colorado, where the same is open for public inspection;  and that such proposed budget will be 

considered at the regular meeting of the Brook Forest Water District to be held at the Buffalo 

Park Church of the Hills located at 28628 Buffalo Park Road, Evergreen, Colorado, 80439, at 

7:00 p.m., on November 14, 2017. Any elector within the District may, at any time prior to the 

final adoption of the Budget, inspect the Budget and file or register any objections thereto. 

 Dated:   October 6, 2017 
 
 
      BROOK FOREST WATER DISTRICT 
 
 
 
      By: /s/ Bill Weisenborn                                             
       President 
 
 
 
Publish One Time Only: October 11, 2017 
    Canyon Courier  
 



BROOK FOREST WATER DISTRICT 
Telephone: 800-544-9903 

Email: brookforestwaterdistrict@gmail.com 
 

Buffalo Park Church of the Hills (Library) 
28628 Buffalo Park Rd., Evergreen, CO  80439 

 
UAGENDA – November 14, 2017 

 
 

1. Call Meeting to Order 
 

2. Approval of the Minutes  
 

3. Presentation of Accounts Payable  
 

4. 2018 Budget – Public Hearing 
 

5. Engineer’s report 
 

6.  Citizen Forum 
 

7. Attorney’s report 
  
8. Maintenance report  

 
9. Administration report 

  
10. Reports from the Board 

 
11. Comments from the Floor 

 
12. Adjourn Meeting 
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